Minutes of Public Hearing held December 3, 2001

Public hearing with the following present: Mayor Horace Fincher; Aldermen
Mark Bowen, Juan J. Garcia, Erik Dahler; City Secretary Josie Campa.
Aldermen Gerry Elias and Louilis Trouart were absent.

Visitors: Laura Ossinger, Jackie Traeger.

Mayor Fincher opened the public hearing at 6:30 p.m. and asked if anyone had
any comments, pro or con, to Laura Ossinger’s request. Since there were

none, the public hearing was closed at 6:32 p.m.
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